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TO:   Representative Andrew Gray, Chair 

  House Judiciary Committee 
 
FROM: Paula Vrana, Commissioner, Department of Administration  
 

DATE:  April 9, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Hearing Request for House Bill 180 Electronic Driver’s Licenses 
 

 
I humbly request a hearing for House Bill 180 in the House Judiciary Committee at your earliest 
convenience. 
 

Attached please find the following Documents: 
 

• HB 180 (Version 34-GH1033\A)   

• Governor Dunleavy’s Transmittal Letter 

• HB 180 Sectional Analysis (Version 34-GH1033\A) 

• HB 180 Fiscal Note (Identifier 0033-DOA-DMV-04-09-25) 
 

The primary testifiers for this legislation will be Lauren Whiteside, Operations Manager, Alaska 
Division of Motor Vehicles, and Kathleen Wallace, Director, Alaska Division of Motor Vehicles. 
Additional invited testifiers may be added at a later date and will be communicated to the chair 
in advance in writing. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Legislative Liaison Forrest Wolfe at 907-419-8235. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Paula Vrana, Commissioner, Department of Administration 


